

LIESEL DREISBACH Chair

STEPHEN REPASCH Vice Chair

JOHN DIACOGIANNIS
Treasurer

BECKY A. BRADLEY, AICP Executive Director

March 7, 2017

Mr. Michael P. Hanlon, City Clerk City of Allentown 435 West Hamilton Street Allentown, PA 18101

Re: Street Vacation Request (North Lawn Street from Andrew Street to Early Street)

Dear Mr. Hanlon,

The Lehigh Valley Planning Commission has reviewed the above-referenced street vacation request. Staff finds the request to be consistent with regional transportation improvement plans and policy. Accordingly, no additional comment is offered.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this proposal and please feel free to contact me with any additional questions.

Sincerely,

Brian Hite

Senior Planning Technician